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President’s Message 

This past weekend, several club members enjoyed a two night cruise to the Beavers Bend 
area.  Our right to pursue freedom of choice in religion, careers, travel, home ownership and 
recreaƟon was earned and paid for by our military intervenƟon in numerous conflicts.  Me-
morial Day has passed. However, we should not limit our reflecƟon on the sacrifices of our 
military to just one day annually.  Instead, we should frequently and publicly express deep 
appreciaƟon for our military past and present. 

Tom M.E. Linn-Lim 
COCCC 

Hello Club Members, 

If Japan and Germany had won World War II, the world as we know it would be unrecog-
nizable.  Germany likely would be the dominant authority in Europe, while Japan would 
possibly rule over Asia.  What would the United States look like?

June Car of the 
Month 

Tom & Teresa Linn-
Lim 

1955 Chevy 



 

CENTRAL OKLAHOMA CLASSIC CHEVY CLUB 

May 18,2025 MEETING MINUTES 

MeeƟng was canceled due inclement weather. 

MeeƟng to be held on June 8, 2025 and we will have a guest speaker, 
Kris Morgan from Flags for Vets.  Please plan on aƩending. 

Beaver’s Bend Excursion 

May 30, 31 June 1, 2025 

Linn-lim, Myers, Cradduck, Yerkes, Bynum & Burke members were to meet at 
10:30 at the Love Store in Tecumseh on Friday the 30th to travel as a group to 
Beaver’s Bend Lodge.  Someone’s GPS gave them some problems.  We met up at 
Rosanna’s in Krebs for our lunch.  We conƟnued to travel together unƟl we got to 
Atoka, OK.  Some went one way and the rest followed another way.  We got to 
Broken Bow to find the highway was shut down due to a horrible accident.  So 
here we waited unƟl it cleared.  We finally made it to the lodge.  Plans were 
made for our evening entertainment.  A rousing game of Chicken Foot was 
played by some, some watched and visited and some went to their room to rest. 

Upon meeƟng for breakfast Saturday, we planned our day of touring and seeing 
the beauƟful area we were in.  We went to the Museum and then on a train ride 
and then having done so much, we went to eat to replenish our bodies.  Some 
came back to the lodge for a nap, some went on a drive around the lake and 
some just relaxed and enjoyed the view. 

The group planned to meet for dinner at The Oaks Steak House in Broken Bow.  A 
great meal was enjoyed by all.  Another game of Chicken Foot was played and 
enjoyed by all.  We had a wonderful day of sight seeing and visiƟng. 

We all headed home aŌer breakfast on Sunday.  All arrived safely. 

 



Following the Burke;’s ‘56 into 
the Beaver’s Bend Lake  

property. 

AnneƩe posing in the  

Beaver sign at the museum. 

Engineer at the train staƟon.  NoƟce the 
two toned blue engine. 

AnneƩe & Larry on the train. 

AnneƩe taking a picture of Russ and Dianne Burke on the train.  Cannot 
cut my head out of picture.  Sorry guys. 

These guys came up under our balcony wanƟng to 
be fed.  Sorry.  Wd didn't have any food. 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Central Oklahoma Classic Chevy Club Officers 

President: Tom Linn-Lim First Vice-President: Dale Kosa  

Second Vice Presidents: Carolyn Bradsher and Shirley Bynun 

Secretary: Martha Duerksen Treasurer: Teresa Linn-Lim 

June Birthdays 

Tony Aldrich  Robert Bogardus 

David Jones  KaƟe Lathrop 

Sharon Loveland  Donna McIninch 

Terry Simpson  Kay Simpson 

Toni Peƫgrew’s birthday was in May.  Sorry I didn’t get your  

Name in May. 

 

 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for 
which it stands, one naƟon, under God, indivisible with liberty and jusƟce for all. 

   

Club ApplicaƟons 
and Dues—
Treasurer—PO Box 
893253, Oklahoma 
City, OK 73189 

Central OK Classic Chevy Club hƩps://www.55-   57chevys.com/ 


